
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

  

Welcome to the September edition of 
Kids “R” Kids News! Even though it may 
not feel like fall just yet, we are into the 
second week of implementing our fall 
curriculum. This month, the children will 
continue to learn about each other 
throughout our “Getting to Know You” 
theme. They will talk about themselves, 
their families, and the ways in which we 
are all unique. The second half of 
September will consist of learning all 
about our “Wonderful World” as we 
begin a new theme. The children will 
have fun while recognizing and 
understanding more about community 
roles and relationships. 

 

 

 

 

We will be closed Monday, September 

7th, in observance of Labor Day. 

 

Health & Safety 

Did you know we installed a bio-

defense technology called 

Synexis? This technology is 

installed in the HVAC system in 

each room. It destroys all 

viruses, bacteria and mold in 

the air and on surfaces. Please 

go to www.synexis.com for 

details. 

 

HAPPY  

BIRTHDAY  

KRK! 
 

On September 22nd, we will have 

been open 12 amazing years! 
 

SEPTEMBER 2020 

 

Castle Hills 

Staff Anniversaries 

Ms. Mou – 12 years 
Ms. Najish – 11 years 

Ms. Lyn – 9 years 
Ms. Elya- 3 years 

 


